
 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

We wish our amazing pupils from Year 6 the happiest of future in their new schools.  We will 

miss you all but are sure that you will continue to make us proud.  Remember to pop in to say 

hello from time to time.   

The staff would like to thank you so much for your kind words, cards, 

gifts and good wishes.  We all appreciate it very much. 

St Vincent de Paul Society Fundraiser 

Mr Cauchi, Centre Manager from the St Vincent 

de Paul Society came to visit the children of St 

Teresa’s to say a personal thank you for the 

amazing effort made and for raising over £2400.  

This money will help families in need.  We always 

try to remember that there are people less     

fortunate than ourselves and try to help some of 

them in some way.  Well done to you all and 

thank you for your generosity. 

Meet the winners of the 

Malaika Adam Kindness 

Award for 2021, Daniella 

from Early Years and Willow 

from Year 5.  

Both girls continuously 

demonstrate extreme    

kindness and are a credit to 

the school. 

School reopens on Monday  6th September.  Gates open at 8.40 until 

8.55 am.  We will retain the one-way system as this has worked really 

well.  School will finish at 3 pm for Years 1-6 and at 2.55 pm for EYFS.  If 

you have children in EYFS and the main school please collect from EYFS 

first. 



 

Chidren may return to school in September wearing summer uniform or winter uni-

form until October half term.  After half term, children should wear winter uniform 

only.   

A summer blessing for all our families 

 

May we make our homes places of relaxation, joy, 

love, peace and safety. 

May we be generous and considerate 

Not only thinking about ourselves 

But helping others enjoy the blessings of  

summertime. 

Lord God, Creator of all things, 

Guide our steps and strengthen our hearts 

during these months of summer and holidays. 

Grant us refreshment of mind and body. 

May we constantly strive to make a meaningful  

difference in the lives of our loved ones and the 

world around us as we enjoy the warm days of 

summertime. 

 

We ask this through Christ our Lord 

Amen 


